
 
 
 
 
 

ASHCOMBE PARK BOWLING CLUB 

 

Anti-Bullying Policy 

Ashcombe Park Bowling Club is affiliated to Bowls England, the National Governing Body, 
and the Club recognises their policies.  

Ashcombe Park Bowling Club is committed to ensuring that bullying in any form has no 
place within the sport of bowls.  

Ashcombe Park Bowling Club is committed to providing a safe, caring and friendly 
environment for all bowlers regardless of their age, background or any other characteristic.  

Ashcombe Park Bowling Club has procedures in place to ensure that should an incident of 
bullying occur the Club will deal with it promptly and effectively.  

Bullying in bowls will not be tolerated.  

Should you feel that you are a victim of bullying please report the incident to your players 
representative or the AEC and it will be investigated. 
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